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27 March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  

Easter is fast approaching and alongside the other activities we have planned we are delighted that we will 
be receiving a special visit from the “Easter Bunny!”. 

On the afternoon of Friday 04 April, the Easter Bunny will be visiting the school and giving all the children 
an Easter Egg, which has been kindly purchased by the PTFA. 

A BIG THANK YOU to the Easter Bunny for taking the time to visit us at this very busy time of the year and 
to the PTFA for providing the Bunny with the Easter Eggs for the children. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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